MISSION PERMANENTE
DE LA REPUBLIQUE DU
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L'OFFICE DES NATIONS UNIES
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ORGANISATIONS
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No ﬂaZr/ng4/ﬁ

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Belarus to the United
Nations Office and other International Organizations at Geneva presents its
compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
Human Rights and referring to the communication ref.: AL BLR 1/2017 of
13 April 2015 has the honour to forward in the spirit of good will and
constructive cooperation with the HRC special procedures the requested
information.

The information is to be brought to the attention of the Special
Rapporteur on the promotion and protection of the right to the freedom of
opinion and expression, extrajudicial, summary or arbitrary executions, the
Special Rapporteur on the right to freedom of peaceful assembly and
association and the Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights
defenders.

The Permanent Mission of Belarus avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Office the assurances of its high consideration.

Enclosure: 8 pa
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